
Pukeatua Primary School       

 NEWSLETTER Week 6, Term 2 
2022 

Our School Values 

Ngana (Perseverance)     Manaakitanga (Sharing & Caring) 

Whakaute (Respect)      Tuakiri (Identity) 

We do ask that you continue to drop off 

your children at the top of the driveway and 

refrain from entering the school ground Text 

Only Absentee Number:  0277551221 

Kia ora whanau, parents and caregivers 

Thank you to all who attended their child/children's whanau learning conver-

sation. It was awesome to have so many bookings filled and to see all our 

tamariki setting realistic learning goals for themselves. 

Wednesday the 8th June we held our whanau info night. We thank all whanau 

that were able to attend, without you this event would not have been the suc-

cess it was. Congratulations to our students who participated in children's  

survey on the night, we hope you  

enjoy your prizes. 

We are excited to be trialing School photos with the lovely Lisa Preston this year. Lisa has been photo-

graphing the wider community for years and we are so happy to be able to have her here at Pukeatua 

Primary this year to take our annual photos. We hope you all enjoy this different style of school pho-

tography as much as we do. Don’t forget to book you sibling shoots  by Monday the 13th June. 

Raffle Tickets  
Those who attended our whanau info night will have seen the amazing raffle Whaea 

Missy is running to raise funds for sports uniforms & equipment. Tickets are still available 

to purchase at the office, please pop in or call Gemma to select a number. 

Thank you  

SAVE THE DATE! 

               UPCOMINE EVENTS 

 14th June- Cross Country 

 15th June– School Photos Begin 

(Siblings & Individuals) 

 16th June- Cross Country Post-

ponement Date 

 17th June– School Photos (Class 

Groups) 

 20th June- Matariki Week Kicks 

Off 

 20th June– Whole School  

Breakfast  

 21st June- Art Rotations 

 22nd June- Myths & Legends 

Performances, Whanau invited 

to watch from 6.00-7.30pm In 

School Hall.  

 23rd June- Student Hangi 

 24th June- NO SCHOOL          

Matariki Public Holiday  

 

Our School Vision 
“Actively striving to be the best we can be” 

 

Whakatauki 

“Whaia te iti kahurangi, ki te tuoho koe, me he maunga teitei” 

"Seek the treasure you value most dearly; if you bow your head, let it 

be to a lofty mountain." 

 

 

Our entire School both 

tamariki and staff  have 

been learning  our  new 

school vision, our aim is 

that all of our school 

whanau will know this 

off the top of their 

heads, practicing this at 

home will help our kids 

to retain it. 



 

 
Whakaute Manaakitanga Ngana 

Tuakiri 

 Whakaute Treat others 
how you want to be 
treated. 

 Manaakitanga Be caring 
and thankful for  

     everything in our world. 

 Ngana Always try your 
best, never give up. 

 Tuakiri Be proud of who 
you are and where you 
come from. 

School Notices 

 KidsCan Products– Thanks to KidsCan we have a range of  products available at 

the office. This includes: head lice solution and combs, sanitary products, sticking 

plasters and some coats and shoes. Please ring the office and we will send them 

home for you. 

 

Absences– Please remember to text the school office with the name and reason for 

your child’s absence or ring the landline and leave a message. Please update your 

details when ever they change at the School Office. This is a very important Health 

and Safety matter. Thanks for your co-operation. 

 

PARK SAFELY NEAR SCHOOL—Stopping on broken yellow lines, across a 

driveway and double parking are illegal and risky maneuvers that endanger our 

students and other pedestrians. You risk receiving a fine if  you park illegally. Police 

and parking wardens monitor schools regularly.  PLEASE PUT OUR STUDENTS SAFETY 

FIRST AT ALL TIMES. 

 

 

Lucky Book Club orders 

for issue 4 2022 are due 

in by Friday the 17th 

June. 

More copies of the  

latest issue are available 

at the school office. 


